From: Linda Roberts [mailto:robertswish@eastlink.ca]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 2:49 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Support for Howatts And Ceretti,s

we would like to add our support to the many other community members that wish to oppose DPMurphys proposed
new service station.These two families have served the community for generations.We feel this fourth station will ruin
these two businesses.Smell business has been the life blood of PEI and we need them to continue to survive.They care
about their community and the community cares about them.Please consider this in your decision.

thank You

Linda and George Roberts

Sent from my iPad



